
Exchange views with Dr. Kantoush from Kyoto University 
 

On 28 September 2021, Mr. SHIMAZAKI Kaoru, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan 
exchanged views on floods countermeasures with Dr. Sameh Kantoush from Kyoto 
University, who is visiting Jordan in order to attend the 12th Congress of Inter-Islamic 
Network on Water Resources and Management (INWRDAM) and the 6th International 
Symposium on Flash Floods in Wadi System. On 26 September, Ambassador 
SHIMAZAKI participated in the symposium and made the opening remarks.   

Dr. Kantoush express his gratitude for Ambassador’s participation in the symposium 
and stressed the necessity to disseminate the importance of flash floods measures even in 
arid regions such as Jordan to the world including Japan. 

Ambassador SHIMAZAKI pointed out the importance of cooperation with researchers 
in policy-making, indicating that efforts in the water sector are getting more and more 
important. 

 
 

 


